
50-263 JUN 2 8 1967 

Mr. Francis E. Klein 
Monticello 
Minnesota 55326 

Dear Mr. Klein: 

This is in response to your letter of June 12, 1967, which expressed 
concern over the plans of the Northern States Power Company to construct 
and operate a nuclear power plant near Monticello, Minnesota.  

On June 19, 1967, the Commission issued a construction permit to the 
company for this plant. Issuance of the permit was authorized in an 
initial decision by a three-man atomic safety and licensing board 
appointed by the Commission, which conducted a public hearing on the 
matter on May 25-26, 1967, in Buffalo, Minnesota. This hearing was 
held in the vicinity of the site of the plant in order to make it 
convenient for members of the public in the area to participate in 
the proceeding, to observe the AEC licensing process in operation, 
and to be informed of the measures taken to protect the public health 
and safety in the plant's operation.  

All licensed nuclear power reactors are regulated by the AEC with 
respect to matters of radiological health and safety during their 
entire periods of operation. In addition to conducting in-depth 
safety reviews when applications are received for power reactor con
struction permits and operating licenses, the AEC carries out periodic 
inspections of these reactors during both the construction period and 
the operating period thereafter to assure that license conditions and 
the requirements of AEC regulations are being met. More detailed 
information on the licensing and regulation of nuclear power reactors, 
and the safety features provided in the design, construction and 
operation of these facilities is contained in the enclosed booklets, 
"Licensing of PoDwer Reactors" and "Atomic Power Safety." 

Since the AEC's regulatory functions are limited by law essentially 
to factors affecting the radiological health and safety of the public,
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and the common defense and security, certain of the matters mentioned 
in your letter are outside the jurisdiction of the Comission. These 
matters do, however, fall within the jurisdiction of appropriate 
agencies of the State of Minnesota.  

Sincerely yours 

T sne0 Y Harold E. Price 

Harold L. Price 
Director of Regulation 

Enclosures 
1. "Licensing of Power Reactors" 
2. "Atomic Power Safety" 

bcc: HLPrice 
CKBeck 
MMMann 
CLHenderson 
HKShapar 
WGDooly 
PDR 
Formal Docket 
Stan Robinson

U.S. GOVERNMENT PRINTING OFFICE: 1966-0-214-629Form AEC-318 (Rev. 9-53)


